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August 2022 
 

Dear Village Life Reader 
 

SHARE THE LOVE! BUY YOUR PUB 
 

We are overwhelmed by the support of the community so far. At the time of writing, we have already 
raised £172,000 – but we still need your help to achieve our minimum £230,000 target.  
 
Our MP, Alicia Kearns, has visited the Parish to hear about the project and is providing her full 
support; as are our County, Borough and Parish Councillors. 
 
The Share Issue closes on Friday 26 August, so please take some time to complete a Share 
Application form and become part of this monumental community project to enable us to purchase 
the pub for this and future generations. If you have already made a share application you can 
increase it, as long as the total does not exceed the maximum. All household members, as long as 
they are 18 years of age, can become members. The more the merrier! 
 
Every little helps. We value every share investor - whether you purchase the minimum £50 or the 
maximum £20,000. Remember that as a Community Benefit Society it is One Member, One Vote – 
we are all equal. 
 
Just because The Black Horse sits in Grimston village centre does not mean that it is only for this 
small village – it is an asset for the whole parish, surrounding villages and rural area, and the much 
wider community. The definition of community, as far as us and funders are concerned, includes a 
national and international perspective, not just a narrow immediate village interpretation. If you are 
reading this – The Black Horse is for you! 
 
As our original prospective tenant has withdrawn, we are actively working with the pub owners to 
find a suitable replacement. 
 
You can download copies of the Share Issue brochure, Business Plan, Share Application form, 
Donation form and Nomination on Death form from our website 
https://blackhorsecommunitygroup.com/  
 
Why not come along and obtain a printed copy at the remaining morning drop-in session in Grimston, 
Saxelbye & Shoby Village Hall on Saturday 20 August from 10am. Committee members will be on 
hand to answer any questions. 
 
If you would like someone from the Committee to visit you at home, then please contact us by email 
(blackhorsecommunitygroup@gmx.com or speak to one of the committee members. 
 
Kind regards 
Becky, Ben, Carol, Jane, Martin, Mike, Simon, Tony 
 
The Black Horse Community Group committee 
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